PUBLIC NOTICE TO
RESIDENTS OF
KINGSTON

The City of Kingston is seeking applicants interested in
serving on the

PARKS AND RECREATION COMMISSION

We have one (1) seat available (Term ending 6/30/2027)

Applicants must live within the City limits of Kingston

Meetings are held monthly on the first Thursday at 6pm at the Kingston Community Center.

Those interested may submit a letter of interest, along
with a resume, to City Manager David L. Bolling, 900
Waterford Place, Suite 200, Kingston, TN 37763, or email
to humanresources@kingstontn.gov




